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09 May 2022 

 

 

 

Re: Renwick Community Hub Information Service 

 

 

 

To Whom it may concern, 

 

Destination Marlborough has been in discussions with the Renwick Community Hub regarding 

proposed visitor information and guidance at the Renwick Museum.  While this will not be an official 

i-SITE for the region, it will provide information and travel support for locals and visitors alike, and to 

encourage more in-depth understanding of the Renwick area. 

 

We are in support of this additional service at the Museum and we look forward to working with 

Renwick Community Hub to ensure information provided is accurate and in line with Marlborough’s 

regional visitor aspirations. 

 

 

 

Nga mihi 
 

 
 

 

 

Jacqui Lloyd 
General Manager


